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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
This is an updated reference for Liz McKenzie of LM Consulting. 
 
I would recommend Liz McKenzie to any school that is looking for a highly efficient and 
effective project manager and her highly competent team.  Otaika Valley School has again 
employed the services of LM Consulting to manage the 10YPP.  Through this process, I have 
gained confidence in the depth of expertise of her whole team, whereas in the past my 
experience was on Liz’s personal performance. 
 
Liz skilfully managed our heating, lighting and electrical upgrade, which has transformed our 
school from a cold school to a warm and dry winter environment for children.  The infracomfort 
heating is fantastic. 
 
Liz was instrumental in organising the complex issues around solving the long term drainage, 
storm damage and health and safety issues within our school.  Her ability to think outside the 
square and manage funds effectively, while communicating between the school and Ministry has 
taken a lot of the headaches away from our Board of Trustees.    
 
We have relied on her expertise of understanding the complexities of Ministry of Education 
requirements, form filling in and co-ordination of tenders through to completion of a number of 
projects. 
 
As a Board of Trustees we are very satisfied with Liz’s team management, devotion to quality 
outcomes and her ability to understand the needs of our school. 
 
We are continuing working with Liz and team on current 10YPP projects and do not hesitate to 
recommend her to other schools. 

 
 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees 
Otaika Valley School 

 
 
       Kind regards 
 
 
       Terry Brock     
       Principal    
       Otaika Valley School 
       principal@otaika.school.nz 
       0274355646 
 
 


